
by email:  jingju2012@gmail.com 

Mr. Richard Thurston 
Principal  
RLT Global Consulting LLC 
173 Shamrock Hills Drive  
Wappingers Falls 
NY 12590 
United States of America  

May 25, 2022 

Dear Mr. Thurston, 

I have the pleasure to refer to the WIPO Symposium on Trade Secrets and Innovation 2022, 
which took place at the headquarters of the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO) 
in Geneva, on May 23 and 24, 2022, during which you participated as a speaker. 

Thank you for your excellent presentation, which was well received by the audience and 
contributed to enriching discussions and open dialogues.  I take this opportunity to express 
my sincere appreciation for your valuable support to the success of the Symposium. 

We look forward to continuing our collaboration in the near future and to have other 
opportunities to benefit from your knowledge and experience. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andras Jokuti 
Director 
Patent and Technology Law Division 
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